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Monday 16 September 2013

Sarah lannone
Sarah lannone fyi-request-1100-79129723 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sarah

Official Information Act request transferred from the Department of Corrections to
Waitemata District health Board under s14 of the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA)

The Department of Corrections has transferred your request under the Official Information
Act 1982 for information relating to an assessment of Liam Ashley carried out by a nurse at
the North Shore District Court on 24 August 2006 (“the assessment”) to Waitemata DHB.

Waitemata DHB has decided that it is necessary to withhold the assessment in order to
protect Liam Ashley’s privacy. The information is withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the
Official Information Act.

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. The Ombudsman’s
contact details are:

The Ombudsman
P O Box 10152
Wellington 6143

Facsimile: 04 471 2254
Email: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz

Yours sincerely

Dr Dale Bramley
Chief Executive Officer
Waitemata District Health Board

CC Julie Miller, Department of Corrections



